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March 31, 2020 

 

Scholarship/bursary donor, 

  

RE: Scholarships/Bursaries for Dawson Creek Secondary Grads of 2020 

 

On March 17th, the Minister of Education announced the suspension of in class learning and stated that 

students would be transitioning to an at home model after spring break.  All of our students at the South Peace 

Campus are continuing their education and working towards completing their courses, graduation, and their 

post-secondary goals. 

 

This is the time of year we start to organize our local scholarships and bursaries available to our 

graduating students.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are converting our application and presentation 

process to a digital format instead of our regular Scholarship and Bursary night we normally hold in June.  We 

still want to recognize our students with financial awards towards their post-secondary studies through your 

support. 

 

Due to our current economic uncertainty we understand that organizations who have donated in the past 

may not be able to contribute this year.  We understand and respect the decisions that are being made during 

these difficult times we are all navigating.  We want to thank our community partners for their past 

contributions, and we look forward to continuing our relationship with you. 

 

To aid in our planning moving forward please take a few moments to answer the questions below. 

  

- Are you still planning to proceed with a scholarship/bursary this year? 

  

- As we are converting our applications to a digital format, please provide the best phone number, email 

address and person to contact about the scholarship or bursary.  Please complete this section even if you 

aren’t participating this year so we can update our database. 

 

Please respond to this email using the name of your group in the subject line. 

  

Thank you and take care, 

 

Karen Smith      Josh Kurjata        

Counsellor/Scholarship Coordinator    Principal 
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Dawson Creek Secondary School 

South Peace Campus: 10808 - 15th St. — Dawson Creek, BC — V1G 3Z3 

Phone: (250) 782 5585 
Fax: (250) 782 7221 

February 12, 2020 

Peace River Regional District 
1981 Alaska Highway 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H4 

Dear PRRD Medical Scholarship Committee, 

Last year, your organization generously made the following award(s) available to graduating students at 
Dawson Creek Secondary School, South Peace Campus. 

Award: PRRD Health Care Scholarship 

3 award(s) for $1500. A total value of $4500 

Eligibility: Applicant must have resided in the Peace Region for a minimum of 12 months. This is open to 
students who are pursuing a post-secondary diploma or certificate program in heath care in, 
but not limited to X-ray Technician, Diagnostic Medical Sonography, Medical Lab Technician, 
or Nursing Unit Clerk programs. Applicants must have applied to the program. 
MUST provide SIN 

Last year the selection of a recipient for this award was made by the school, committee. 
If you wish to change that for this year please indicate here. 

Presenter's Name: 

Presenter's Telephone Number: 

Would you kindly confirm your intention once again either to provide an identical award under the conditions 
noted above or an award with changes. 

Please send your reply by April 1, 2020 so that I can update the list of available awards for our graduating 
students. Address and Fax are noted above or if you prefer you can e-mail to ksmith@sd59.bc.ca. 

The date and time of this year's Awards Ceremony and Tea is Tuesday June 16, 2020 at 7:00 PM in 
Unchagah Hall. We look forward to your participation. 

Thank you again for the valuable assistance you provide to our students each year. If you have any questions 
please call me at 250.782.5585. 

Since 

rs. Karen Smith 
DCSS Counsellor- South Peace Campus 
ksmith@sd59.bc.ca 
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